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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

May 14, 2020 
 

Municipal District of Willow Creek Administration Office Re-opened 

 

Effective May 19, 2020 all Municipal District of Willow Creek Administration Office has re-
opened to the public.  

Pursuant to the Public Health Order attendance within the Administration Office lobby will be 
limited to 5 persons – social distancing will continue to be encouraged.  

The M.D. has implemented a stringent facility cleaning procedure to ensure the safety of both 
the public and its staff.  

Citizens are asked to not attend any municipal facilities if you exhibit any of the following 
COVID-19 symptoms including:  runny nose, fever, cough, sore throat or shortness of breath. 

Resources will be available to allow all persons to wash hands with soap or with hand sanitizer 
before entering and after leaving facility.  
 
All on-line resources for all payment for services remain available to citizens.   
 
We thank you for your patience and look forward to seeing you again in person. 
 
 
Derrick Krizsan C.L.G.M. 
Chief Administrative Officer  
Municipal District of Willow Creek No. 26  
 

 

 

 


